
 

   

 

July 22, 2025 

 

Dear Team USA Community,  

   

As many of you are aware, the Administration issued Executive Order 14201 earlier this year 

aimed at protecting women’s sport. Since then, the USOPC has engaged in a series of respectful 

and constructive conversations with federal officials.  

   

As a federally chartered organization, we have an obligation to comply with federal 

expectations. The guidance we’ve received aligns with the Ted Stevens Act, reinforcing our 

mandated responsibility to promote athlete safety and competitive fairness.  

   

Accordingly, we have updated our athlete safety policy to reflect this federal guidance. Our 

revised policy emphasizes the importance of ensuring fair and safe competition environments 

for women. All National Governing Bodies are required to update their applicable policies in 

alignment.  

   

We are committed to supporting our NGB partners and ensuring consistent implementation 

across the system.  

 

 

With appreciation for your continued partnership, 

 

  

                                                                

Sarah Hirshland                                                          Gene Sykes 

Chief Executive Officer                                              President 

U.S. Olympic & Paralympic Committee                    U.S. Olympic & Paralympic Committee 
  

  

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.teamusa.org%2F%3Fqs%3D2ebc3459ab36328c9d04aa4836d9ee3863ac87b257613d6d6945c437b01622d035c57c394f6d799f584ae26e05f663f7ebda436a0d391f39&data=05%7C02%7Candrewclouston%40ussailing.org%7C6e926f54531b444b1ac108ddc954b2bb%7C2c1206f8d6ca464d87e17ba2bbdd055f%7C0%7C0%7C638888087830810877%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TOE4nIsfvZYha%2FzyFfA1oYtVO3ho0QwL%2F9QG8VRBEtc%3D&reserved=0

